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We have taken advantage of this beautiful weather and enjoyed sitting on the front porch. 
We especially liked watching Michelle, Lesa, Tim and Josh plant flowers by our fountain. It 
is so relaxing listening to the water flow and looking at the gorgeous flowers. We absolutely 
love our peaceful front porch time. Sometimes Mitzi and I have a hard time getting them to 
come in for activities. This week one of our favorite things to do, took place while we were 
sitting in our favorite place. The Murray Bank came with the Ice Cream truck, and we got to 
eat ice cream while enjoying the wonderful weather.  

As most of you know, our Hickory Woods 2025 calendar had us traveling around the world. 
We have been visiting each of this countries during the month they are featured. April took 
place in India with our lovely ladies dressed in traditional Indian attire, while being 
mesmerized by a local snake charmer. So, we boarded the plane for our long flight and 
watched an in-board movie all about the wonderful sites we were about to see. We saw the 
remarkable architecture and the breathtaking landscapes. We plan on being in the country 
for 7 days. After we landed and got over some of our jet lag, we did some sightseeing and 
learned even more about its rich history. Back at the hotel, we relaxed by playing a little 
Bingo and an Elephant themed game. We were impressed that the Elephant is so revered in 
their country and loved hearing about all its attributes. I have to go they are calling me the 
bus is here to take us on another tour. We are headed to the Tah Mahol and Daulah’s Tomb 
often called the “Baby Taj.” See you when we get back to the states. 


